
 

 
 

County Commissioner Deanna Archuleta 
Patrick Hart • Leslie Kelly  

Judy Pratt • Nasha & Raul Torrez 
 

Cordially Invite You to Attend a Reception in Support of  
 

John Blair 
for State Senate 

 
Saturday, December 1, 2007 

4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 
 

2316 Morrow Road NE 
Albuquerque, NM 

 
Suggested Contribution: $25 per person 

 
Please RSVP to Leslie at (505) 268-0565  

 
Printed in House. Labor Donated. 

www.johnblair.org 


